
This tax elimination will annually put an estimated $28.5 million back in the pockets of 1.3 million Hoosiers served by the 
state’s 38 electric cooperatives. Hendricks Power consumers alone will save an estimated $1.4 million annually from the 

repeal of this tax. This was made possible because of the efforts of Indiana’s electric cooperatives advocating for their 
consumer-members and negotiating with the Indiana General Assembly to repeal this tax, ultimately saving money for 

each and every electric cooperative member across Indiana. 

You will see this tax credited back to you on the August bill for July energy use.  
This will be reflected in the Power Cost Adjustment line item of your bill. 

There is no action you need to take. 

BEGINNING JULY 1, CONSUMERS WILL NO LONGER PAY THE UTILITY RECEIPTS TAX.

INDIANA’S ELECTRIC COOPERATIVES ADVOCATE FOR YOU



SAVE THE DATE!
July 21, 2022

You’re invited to the Hendricks Power Annual 
Meeting and Member Appreciation Event!

Enjoy safety demonstrations, face painting, 
balloon animals, Silly Safaris, and our Board of 
Directors election.

Voting for our Board of Directors will also be 
available on SmartHub. 

Stay tuned for additional details! 


